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Adrien Wendel

From: Lalanya Downs <ldowns@cruising.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 5:25 PM
To: Alexandra Pierce
Cc: Renee Limoge Reeve
Subject: Gastineau Channel Speed Limitations

 
EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS 

Hi Alix,  
 
As we discussed, the CLIA AK Ops & Tech group reviewed the request for slowdowns in Gastineau Channel. As you 
know, there are many considerations which impact Alaska itineraries including whale slowdowns, dock availability 
and carbon emissions. That all has been taken into consideration and evaluated thoroughly. Though speed 
reductions will have impacts, this was discussed in 2020 and again on April 24th at the Marine Safety Task Force 
meeting.  
 
The following voluntary speed limitations have been agreed upon by the Task Force and CLIA member cruise lines, 
beginning this season but please note that this will need several weeks to implement and filter out to the cruise 
lines and operations teams. Also note that for safety and certain other circumstances, speeds may be adjusted as 
necessary.   

i) Between Marmion Island and DuPont Dock 16 knots  
ii) Between DuPont Dock and Sheep Creek 12 knots  
iii) Between Sheep Creek and Juneau Harbor 7 knots 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Lanie 
 
Lalanya (Lanie) Downs 
Senior Director, Community Relations & Public Affairs  
Cruise Lines International Association Alaska 
360 K Street, Suite 300 | Anchorage, AK 99501 
  
ldowns@cruising.org  | T (907) 339-9340 | M (907) 230-2332 
cliaalaska.org | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may 
contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this 
transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this transmission.  


